
 

 

  

 

RVA 173450.00 

 

April 10, 2024  

 

To whom it may concern: 

Re: Chippawa East Subdivision – Phase 1 

 Notice of Sodom Road Closures & Lane Reductions Due to Site Servicing 

Please be advised that Con-Drain Company (1983) Ltd. Will be constructing new sewers and 

watermain on Sodom Road will starting April 15th, 2024 with completion expected by June 16th, 

2024. Lane reductions will be present for the duration of the project. In addition to this, two four day 

closures with detours in place will occur on the following dates: 

 

Sodom Road Closed at Weinbrenner Road (entire intersection) April 15th to April 19th 

Sodom Road Closed at Mann St (entire intersection) May 14th to May 20th 

 

We apologize in advance for any inconveniences that these activities may cause but assure you that 

all involved in the project will endeavor to carry out the work as conscientiously as possible.  

 

If you have any questions, comments or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 

contact the following: 

 

R.V. Anderson Associates Limited 

43 Church Street, Suite 104  

St. Catharines, ON  L2R 7E1 

Attn: John Watson, C.E.T. 

Tel.: (905) 685-5049 x 4203 

Cell: (905) 818-1483 

Email: jwatson@rvanderson.com 
 

 

Yours very truly, 

R.V. ANDERSON ASSOCIATES LIMITED 
 

 

 

 

John Watson, C.E.T. 

Associate, Construction Coordinator 
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